
 

Date: 28.05.2022 

NOTICE 
Fresh admissions in Class I for the academic year 2022 – 23 is 

completed. 

There is no vacancy for fresh admissions in classes II to X & XII for 

the academic year 2022 – 23 in this Vidyalaya. 

Hence, the parents are requested not to approach this Vidyalaya 

regarding fresh admissions in Classes I to X & XII for the academic year 

2022 – 23. 

For fresh admissions in Class XI, the parents are requested to check 

our website https://no1madurai.kvs.ac.in/en or Vidyalaya notice board 

after 20 days of declaration of CBSE Class X results for the year 2022. 
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